
 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF DELIVERY 

 
 
December 7, 2020 
 
Volgafilm Inc. 
4500 Woodmand Ave., 
2nd Floor Office COMMF 
Sherman Oaks, 
CA 91423  
 
Attention: Jamie Susser  
Via Email:  jsusser@volgafilm.com  
 
Re: I CARE A LOT (the “Picture”) Notice of Delivery 

 
Dear Jamie,  

 
Reference is made to the Distribution Agreement between STX Productions, LLC (“Licensor”) and Volgafilm 
Inc., (“Distributor”) dated as of August 20, 2019(the “Agreement”) in connection with the Picture.   
 
All capitalized terms herein without being defined herein shall have the respective meanings ascribed to 
them in the Agreement. 
 
This letter shall serve as official Notice of Delivery for the Picture.  Upon receipt of any due portion of the 
Minimum Guarantee and receipt of the shipping and manufacturing costs for such materials, the Initial 
Physical Materials are available for delivery and may be ordered at your earliest convenience.  Please send 
your materials order to the attention of Pamela Drameh at pdrameh@stxentertainment.com. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  Thank you in advance. 

 
Regards, 

 
 

 
STX Productions, LLC 

 
cc:   Pamela Drameh 
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